
Heathfield’s 100% Attendance week 2018 
 
 

 

Monday 29th January to Friday the 2nd of February. 
 
We are very excited to be having our annual 100% attendance week. 
 
All children who attend for the entire week, with no lateness, will be awarded a 
medal to go home with at the end of the week. 
 
Any pre-booked appointments won’t count against the children’s attendance 
for the week. 
 
We look forward to handing out many medals during our celebration assembly 
on the 2nd February.  
 
 

 


